
 

27th June 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
 
We are nearly at the last week of term 2 and 
we look forward to having a group of Chinese 
students arrive at school next Tuesday.  They 
have host families already arranged. 

Thank you to the families that have already 
offered their help with hosting students so 
far, we will be in touch with you soon.   
We still need more host families for the    
following dates: 
Week 1 Term 3  21st-26th July 
Week 2 Term 3 28th July 
We are asking families in the community as 
well as at school to host.   
These students are about 10 years old. 
Host families are paid $35 per night.  
 ($420 for two students for 6 nights). 
For more information please contact Kaye 
at school or Murray 021703010. 

Please help us to make this 
happen! 

MAS SCHOOL UNIFORM 
You can now purchase new MAS uniform online 
from Direct Group.  Please find the link below, 
username and password to their online shop. 
  

http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/store/miller-avenue
-school/ 
Username: MillerAvenue 
Password: Uniform 
There is a $5 freight charge if you use this option. 
Alternatively you can place your order at school.   

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT  TO OUR YEAR 6 REP      
NETBALL TEAM AND COACH                       
I’m the Primary Netball Co-ordinator and also the 
manager of the Year 6 Rep team this year.            
Miller Ave have a total of 5 players in this team 
which is an excellent achievement for any school.  I 
would just like to commend the school on these 
students!  They are always polite, well prepared, 
on time and keen to learn.  These students are 
Tayla, Daejah, Miley, Natalee and Ibanez.  I would 
also like to acknowledge Ibanez on his awesome 
work ethic and enthusiasm!  He has been an       
absolute joy to have as part of the team.  Having 
team members like this always make my job a lot 
easier and more enjoyable!  I would also like to say 
well done to their school coach, Kasey, who has 
obviously done a lot of the hard work prepping 
them for rep level.  Also to Stacey who always 
works tirelessly behind the scenes, with little 
thanks or praise, as well as managing her             
gorgeous family.  Lastly well done to the school on 
producing such fine young ambassadors and role 
models.  I look forward to working with them all 
again in the future.  Julz  

Coming Events 
 

JULY 
2nd  Chinese students arrive 
5th  Last day of term 2 

22nd  Term 3 Begins 
22nd  Chinese Students at School (arrive  
  Sunday 21st July) 

                
 
 
 

\Lunch orders are happening this term every 
Frday.  $5.00 for a six inch sub roll.  Please bring 

money and place your order at the school office. 

   

http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/store/miller-avenue-school/
http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/store/miller-avenue-school/


 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Kayden Seth—Room 8 
Ibanez Nathan—Room 5 

 

Samantha Keene—Room 10 
Arabella Lowry—Room 6 

Kylie Harris—Room 4 

 

 

 

Empty glad wrap, tin foil or handee towel 
rolls for Room 7.     

Please start collecting and bring into school.   
NO toilet rolls please. 

Thank you! 
 

 
The Treehut Builders 

 
Well done to the small group of students who have been spending their 

lunchtimes being creative and working as a team building an awesome treehut 
in the school playground! 

He mahi nui!  (Great teamwork! ) 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room 9  



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM (OSCAR Accredited) 
A fun, supervised holiday program for primary school 

children will be held at the Carehouse, Paeroa from 

9am - 3pm daily (Carehouse open 7am - 6pm 

so extended hours available on request).                    

WINZ subsidies available for qualifying families.        

Contact 07 862 9129 from 11am - 5pm Mon- Thur for 

further information 

THAMES SWIM COOL SWIM SCHOOL 
Next week Monday 1st July till Friday the 5th of 
July is enrolment week for all new enrolments.  
Bring your child/children in for an assessment 
any time between 3pm and 5pm or phone the 

pool and ask to speak to Kat to arrange an      
appointment. 

New Zealand Police 
105 Non Emergency 

 
NZ Police recently launched a new non emergency 
number, 105.  
We’ve done this to make it easier to get hold of us 
in the event of non-urgent situations or ‘Things 
which have Already Happened’, which don’t        
require Police assistance immediately. 
You can call us on 105 for all non emergencies, or 
you can go online at 105.police.govt.nz to report 
things like: 

- Lost property 
- Theft for a public place or car 
- Intentional property damage 
- Or to get an update or add info to a previous     
report 
In the event of an emergency, always call 111 - 
Things that are Happening Now. 

NZ u12 Basketball Jamboree 
 

Thames Valley Basketball are calling all interested 
10 & 11 year olds interested in playing basketball  - 

new or experienced players, to attend the           
Basketball Pacific Under 12 Jamboree 5th-7th July. 

TSB Stadium New Plymouth.  Cost $175.                  
It is a fantastic experience for the children.      

Please contact Robyn Ruka  on 
rruka01@outlook.com or phone 0211211953 

for further information 

“Friday Night Friend-zy Fun” 
Friday Night Friend-zy Team would like to thank you for  
coming along to support Basket Ball Night. 
Congratulations to all participants in (2) sections 8 to 10 year 
olds and 10 to 12 years. Outstanding 3 point shooters. 
Last activity for the term Friday 28th June is “MOVIE NIGHT” 
All tamariki/children aged 8years to 12years old welcome. 
Supper provided all for $2 gold donation. 
Come along to celebrate friendships and be part of Fun      
activities in a safe and warm environment for all. Please 
bring your manners and a smile. Be KIND,  Be the CHANGE 
and LOVE art.   
Any queries please contact Jagar on (07) 862 9129 

http://105.police.govt.nz/


f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


